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Dear Mildred:

I have tried to make phone-contact with the Free Methodist
professor about whom I spoke at Winona Lake, but he evident-
ly is not at home this week.

Here 18 his name:
Dr. Laurence W. Wood
e/o Roberts Wesleyan College
2301 West Side Drive
Rochester, NY 14624

His home phone is: 716-594-8869.

He has his B.D. from Asbury Seminary; his Master's from
Christian Theological Seminary, Indianapolis (I believe),
and his PH.D. from Edinburgh--of recent vintage! So he
has had the opportunity to be wetl-trained, hasn't he?

It was truly providential that we were able to meet at
Winona Lake. There is one more thing we should have dis-
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is the Nominating Committee for next year. I'll write
you later about this.

I surely hope Dr. Wood can respond. In case he cannot,
why not ask Dr. Wilber T. Dayton of Houghton? His field
28 N.T.(and Theology).

I'll close for now. I hope you and Ralph have a restful

and refreshing summer.
Sijzzzixyiurs and His,

Delbert R. Rose

ANNUAL CONFERENCE THE FIRST WEEKEND OF EACH NOVEMBER




